The licensee filed for dark authority as of 2/27/2016. It resumed on January 12, 2017. However,
through an oversight, the Commission never was notified of the resumption.

It now becomes necessary again to take the station off the air, to implement replacement
equipment looking to digital operations. The station went off the air on April 4.

STA is requested to remain dark for up to 180 days, until October 4, 2018. The public interest
will be served by the grant of this request, by facilitating the station’s upgraded, digital service to the
public.



